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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Linda Rubio [lrubio@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 3:03 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: Gibson Produce Stand in THORP

  

Lindsey Ozbolt: 
Please seriously consider letting the Gibson Fruit and Produce stand open again this year.  We so appreciated being able to go 
to Kathy for purchases.  She is always helpful and for special occasions will bring in extra whatever when you are planning a 
big event and need more.  Also her prices are always reasonable.  Please let us Thorp residents keep our Kathy here.  Thank 
you. 
Linda Hansen Rubio 

Thorp, WA 


